
 
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  June 6, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: Mills River – Sheriff’s Proposal 
 
PRESENTER: Steve Wyatt, County Manager 
 
ATTACHMENTS: No 

  
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
At the Board’s May 18, 2016 meeting, the Board discussed a proposal to offer law 
enforcement services to Mills River with a phased enactment over the course of three budget 
cycles, with full implementation in FY2019. The Board approved a motion to “offer the 
package to Mills River and see what response is received.” Staff contacted Mills River 
following the meeting, and conveyed the offer. 
 
Mills River has responded that they do wish to accept the proposal, which would begin July 
1, 2016. The Board is requested to discuss the response, determine if it wishes to engage in a 
contract with Mills River going forward, and direct staff accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
The Board is requested to determine if it wishes to engage in a contract for provision of law 
enforcement services in Mills River, and direct staff accordingly. 
 
 

Suggested Motion: 
 

I move the Board direct Staff to develop a contract for the provision of law 
enforcement services in Mills River, annually determine the cost for provision of 
these services at 100% cost recovery, include that cost in the contract, and authorize 
the Chairman to execute the contract.  


